
This is to inform you that our 
P u n e  S a t a r a  R o a d  B r a n c h 
presently located at at 47/1,B. O. 
Bhavan, Ground Floor, Pune Satara 
Road, Pune – 411 037 will be merged 

th
after working hours on 28  August, 
2024 in our Erandwane Branch 
situated at Shop No.4, Kalpana Tarang, 
4 2 / 9 ,  M a h a r s h i  K a r v e  R o a d , 
Erandwane, Pune – 411 004. From 

th
29  August, 2024 functioning of 
Pune Satara Road Branch  will be
resumed from our  Erandwane 
Branch.  We regret the inconvenience 
c a u s e d  t o  o u r  c u s t o m e r s .    

Sd/-
Interim Chief Executive Officer 

Date : 27/08/2024

Merger of 
Pune Satara Road Branch
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